
This note is in regard to the proposed rule CMS-3178-P. We are interested in learning more about the 

congressional support and getting comments for a story and our next book and would like to have a 

quick conversation with you regarding this issue. Please let us know if a) your office supports the 

proposed rule, and b) if the office has any additional comments for publication in a National Professional  

magazine or our new book “Eldercare: The Coming Storm”.  

Please call at 770-558-3704 and will follow up with a call prior to submission next week. 

Best regards, 

 

 


